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                                                                                              Date: 20/11/2021 

Department of Computer Science  

 
                                   Report “Kali Linux Webinar”   

  
                                          The spread of COVID-19 has affected almost all spheres of human life – 

physical, emotional, and economic. In India. Like every other crisis, we will ride this tide, adapt, 

and come out stronger. The pandemic has significantly disrupted the higher education sector as 

well, which is a critical determinant of a country’s economic future. Hence Computer Science 

Department had organised a webinar on Kali Linux on 20.11.2021 from 3 pm to 4pm.The 

resource person for the Webinar was Mr. Siddhant Gaur working as a certified Ethical Hacker in An 

Brothers E-Learning pvt. Ltd. 40 Students attended the webinar. The main aim of the webinar was 

to educate students about Kali Linux, the use of it in real world situations. He stressed on the point 

that everything is becoming automated, accelerated and augmented and in the near future objects 

will communicate more often than now. 

The session was very much informative. The discussed areas were of great benefit for the students 

as the topic was very much relevant with the current scenario and working domain. Students were 

enlightened with the most widely used advance technologies in this domain. The webinar ended 

with Questionnaire session.  
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